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-Change in Medical Director.  Dr. Tsipis has moved to Roanoke and Pat and I interviewed both his 

recommended replacement at Swedish Medical Center and we spoke with Common Spirit (formerly 

Centura) Pre-Hospital Services and elected to go with Common Spirit.  Dr. Sam Smith is our new Medical 

Director.   

-We weathered the storm, but some comms issues came up with the generator. Thank you Scott for 

your help getting us up and running quickly. 

-Most of the rookies are doing well and are engaged in our Wildland Fire class. 

-Generator-I still don’t have the information from Xcel for getting the second bid on the generator.  The 

bid we did get was explained more thoroughly and makes a lot of sense.  IF we include the East bay’s full 

power, that includes two high demand compressors.  With everything else, we would need a 32kw or 

larger generator, which would put us into a water cooled unit, which would put us over $40,000.  We 

could do a 26kw unit that would do everything we have now, plus all the furnaces with plenty of margin.  

That option is $14k. 

March calls- 14 

5 – Medicals 

5 – MVAs 

2-False Alarm 

1 – Rubbish Fire 

1 – Lift Assist 

 

 


